Statement for Application for Co-option to Little Thetford Parish Council

I have lived with my husband in the beautiful village of Little Thetford since 2003 when we watched our family home being built. Since that time we have had two children who we have watched grow and flourish in this village.  

In 2006/2007 I became involved in the Village Pre-school and subsequently was Chair of the Pre-School Committee for a number of years, including when the new building was completed in 2010.  It was a joy and a challenge, to be involved in such an achievement for the village.

Later as my children grew up I became a School Governor as well as leading the School PTA for a period of time.  I have enjoyed all the voluntary roles I have been involved in over the years and having had a break from volunteering I would now like to embark on a new challenge.  I hope I can bring new ideas and help move forward objectives to keep the village the beautiful thriving community it is.


Caroline Chamberlain
2nd June 2020.
